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Notice to Dog Owners. 

 
The committee has noticed that dogs have been allowed onto 

the courts and into Club room. They have also noticed an 

increase in dog droppings that are not being picked up by 

their owners.  

 

It is therefore regrettably that the decision has been made to 

ban dogs from the entire facility effective immediately.  

 

The committee does acknowledge that most dog owners are 

acting responsibly and that it is the actions of a few that have 

led to this decision.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

David Gordon  

Club Secretary 

East Albury Tennis Club 
 

 

 

 


